
 

    

 
 

 

 

  

Welcome to Term 4. We hope everyone had a 

wonderful break and that everyone is feeling 

refreshed and ready for the last term of the school 

year.  

You may have noticed roof restorations carried out 

across the school. Roof and gutter restorations are 

expected to be completed by the end of week 5. We 

do apologise for any inconvenience it may cause.  

Our Kindergarten Transition Program begins this 
week on Wednesday 30th October from 2:00-3:00pm. 
The program will continue to run over six sessions 
each Wednesday at the same time. Parents who have 
enrolled their child for Kindergarten 2020 are 
encouraged to attend each session with their child as 
our program provides crucial information for both 
parents and students.  

The leadership program has been designed to 
develop Confidence, Character and Citizenship in 
young people, promote both personal and public 
leadership and is based on the 4 building blocks of: 
Presentation skills, Responsibility, Organisation and 
Teamwork. Each session will run for an hour every 
Tuesday from 12.30pm to 1.30pm and will be led by 
Mr Tuton and Mrs Georgiou. 

The program will also help prepare students for the 
formal positions of leadership in Year 6 and the 
election process to be held later this term to select 
our Captains and Prefects for 2020.   

Regular school attendance is compulsory in NSW 

schools. Children MUST attend school every day that 

school is open for teaching and learning. Sending your 

child to school on time is also important because it is 

a time where your child learns routines and work 

ethic that will stay with them throughout their life. 

Family holidays should be taken during the school 

holiday breaks. If you must schedule your holiday 

during term time, we ask that you do the following 

before you go: 

 Notify the school of the dates you will be away 

 Provide documentation such as travel itineraries. 

If you do not notify the school, your child’s 

absences will be marked down as unexplained.  

In line with 21st century learning, we have just 

purchased another 16 new laptops to go into 

classrooms for teaching and learning. We also have 

various STEM and technological equipment to 

support student learning in coding and virtual reality. 

Our new virtual reality 3D, 360 degree camera allows 

students to create their very own virtual reality world. 

We welcome Ms Mikellides as our new Wellbeing 

officer. Ms Mikellides’ commitment to the wellbeing 

of our students is evident as she works closely with 

our Chullora families and staff.   

We have a significant amount of lost property items 
in our lost property boxes across the school. Parents 
are encouraged to check for lost items that may 
belong to their child.  
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If you have a child turning 5 
on or before July 31st 2020, 
your child is eligible to enrol 
for next year. If you know 
someone with an eligible 
child, please encourage them 
to enrol at our school. 
Enrolment forms are available 
from the office.  

The school unform shop is run by our P&C association. 
Uniforms can be purchased each Monday morning 
from 8:30-9:30 am in Block A. Changes to uniform 
prices ensure our parents receive cheaper and 
affordable prices. 

 

 

At Chullora we believe that a school unifrom gives a 
sense of belonging and pride in the school whilst 
ensuring equality among students. A smart 
appearance contributes positively to our school 
culture, learning and behaviour. On Monday in weeks 
3 and 4 there will be a display of suggested uniforms 
in Block A from 8:30-9:30 am. The P&C and staff 
would like to invite all parents to provide their 
feedback on Friday the 22nd November in Block A 
from 8:30-9:15 am. 
 

Congratulations to both Sabah Dawre and Aaron 
Kayrooz, who received the Fred Hollows award for 
their contribution to humanity. Both students are 
exemplary role models who are always ready to assist 
fellow peers across the school by showing kindess and 
emapthy towards others. 

Congratulations to the following students for 
receiving a Principal’s award: 

Zara Drigo  1/2F 

Aaliyah Namaan 1/2F 

Christina Lam 1/2F 

Adam Kanj 1/2I 

Jacob Bou-Medhi 3/4H 

Sepesi Fifita 3/4H 

Abdulilah Ismail 3/4P 

Adam Haidar 3/4P 

Salman Mohamad 5/6R 

Ruqaya Zeidan 5/6R 

Zeinab Assoum 5/6R 

Ziad Taweel 5/6R 

Janah El-Eche 5/6R 

Sara Baagil 5/6R 

Jaziba Haydar 5/6M 

Zeinab Alasadi 5/6M 

Ibrahim Kouayder  5/6M 

Waffa El-Ahmed  5/6M 

  

Monday 11th November                  Remembrance Day               

Friday 22nd November                    ES1 Calmsly Hill Farm 

Thursday 12th December                Presentation Day  

Week 10                                         Reports sent home  

Wednesday 18th December            Last Day of School 
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